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PLANS TO ENTER AUSTRALIAN MARKET 
 
 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Oxley Holdings Limited (the “Company”, and together with its 
subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes to announce that the Group plans to enter the Australian market 
and is currently looking at Sydney’s Bays Precinct as the location for a flagship commercial and 
residential project to add to its project portfolio. The Fish Market site at Pyrmont is one of several sites 
considered by the Group as a potential redevelopment site. 
 
In line with its business strategy, the Group will collaborate with a local partner and has identified 
Brookfield Multiplex as a potential partner.  
 
Further information will be announced when there are material developments. 
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